
 

25th September 2023 

 

To All Academic Staff Members/ Faculty of Humanities: 

 

Excellence in Humanities Awards - 2023 

 

The Faculty of Humanities of the University of Kelaniya, Sri Lanka intends to present the 

‘Excellence in Humanities Awards’  for the first time in the history of the university to 

honour and celebrate outstanding contributions in the field of humanities by recognizing 

and acknowledging staff members who have contributed to enhance and develop the 

discipline in various ways.  

Activities conducted between the period of 01st August 2022 to 31st July 2023 will be 

considered for Excellence in Humanities Awards - 2023.  

Applications should be submitted together with self-assessment and documentary 

evidence as required, through the Head of Department to reach the Dean's office by 4.00 

p.m. on 24th October 2023. 

Additional information is available in the Guidelines and Marking Scheme for self-

evaluation, which can be accessed through the following link: 

https://hu.kln.ac.lk/units/qac/index.php/downloads/other-downloads. 

The awards ceremony will be held on 14th December 2023. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Dean 

Faculty of Humanities 

University of Kelaniya 

 

 


